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Also, if there are two or three friends 
whom yu would like to have present as Head Table guests 
on the occasion of your visit to us we shall be very 
pleased indeed to send them invitations upon receipt 
from you of their names and addresses.

Thanking you very much indeed for your 
kindness in consenting to come to us and hoping to hear 
from you at your early convenience, I remain,

Yours respectfully,

President.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,
Montreal.


